COPY
JLOYD s BREGIETER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee London Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

31st July, 1959.
Dear Sir,

8+8. "HILARY"

I acknowledge your letter of the 23rd
July. The Owners' proposal to carry out the
Screwshaft Survey and a General Exsmination with
a view to the postponement of the Specisl Survey
until September, 1960, when the vessel is drydocked
at Liverpool in August/October next ies in order,
and I shall be glad if you will inform them
accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

olert to e ()1

Clagsification Commit tee,
The Secretary,

Lrvpoor. @ Lloyd’s Register
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